
 
10/7/2020 
 
Good Morning, 
 
The Washtenaw County Health Department and Whitmore Lake Public Schools 
completed contact tracing.  Exposure is limited to upper elementary students with only a 
few close contacts identified.  Those families have been notified.  If you were not 
contacted last night, your child was not considered a close contact.  
 
All buildings will be open tomorrow for in-person instruction.   ​Students need to bring 
devices back to school.​  All after school activities can resume today.  
 
As a parent or guardian, we know you are eager to find ways to protect your children 
and family from COVID19. Please talk to your children about frequent hand washing, 
covering coughs and sneezes, avoiding touching your eyes, nose, and mouth, wearing 
a face covering in public, and cleaning frequently-touched surfaces at home. Most 
importantly, keep your children home and stay at home yourself, if you are sick. Thank 
you for your help in reinforcing good hygiene practices and for your patience and 
flexibility. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom DeKeyser 
Superintendent  


